
Annex 3

10.04.2020 №40/1/юр-100эл Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Republic
of Belarus

Department of Migration and Citizenship

220030, Minsk, Horodskoy Val str., 4
phone number/fax: (017) 218 72 36

Your electronic application to the Department of Citizenship and Migration of the Ministry of Internal
Affairs of the Republic of Belarus has been carefully considered and we are reporting the following.

In accordance with paragraph 3 of Article 4 of the Law of the Republic of Belarus of July 18, 2011
"On Appeals  of  Citizens  and Legal  Entities",  official  representatives  of  applicants  exercise  their
powers on the basis of legislative acts,  or acts of authorized state bodies, or a power of attorney,
drawn up in the manner established by civil legislation (notarized).

Representing the interests of the citizen of the Russian Federation A.V. Ozharovsky, you did not
submit a power of attorney on his behalf, drawn up in the prescribed manner.

However, as an exception, we confirm the reduction in the period of entry ban into the Republic of
Belarus until May 1, 2020, for above mentioned citizen of the Russian Federation.

 The head of the Department A.U. Begun


